
 

 

31st July 2018 
 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051. 
 
 
Sub:  Unaudited Financial Results for the quarter ended 30th June 2018 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
This is further to our letter dated 13th July 2018 on the above subject. 
 
In terms of requirements of Regulation 33 of the Listing Regulations, we are enclosing unaudited 
financial results for the quarter ended 30th June 2018 which were approved and taken on record at 
the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company held today. The meeting commenced at 
09.30 A.M. and concluded at 12.15 P.M. 
 
We are arranging to publish the results in the newspapers. 
 
We are also enclosing herewith the copy of the Limited Review Report. 
 
Please acknowledge the receipt of our communication. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
M. Muthukumarasamy 
Company Secretary. 
 
Cc : BSE Limited 
Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  Mumbai – 400 001 
 
 
 
 
 
























